
 

 

 

Assemblies This Term 

 

We all Shine’! 

 

This term We all Shine assemblies will take 
place on a Monday at 3pm. 

Please watch  out for an invitation for this. 

 

 

Class assemblies will now take place on a 
Wednesday at 3pm. 

 

 

Year 3– Wednesday 12th February 

 

Year 2– Wednesday 22nd January 

 

Year 1– Wednesday 29th January 

 

Reception—Wednesday 5th February 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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Key Dates  

Spring Term 

Monday 6th January-INSET DAY 

Monday 10th February-Pupil Review Day (School Closed) 

Tuesday 11th February-Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 5th March-World Book Day 

Friday 6th March-International Women’s Day 

Tuesday 31st March-Spring Fair 

 

TERM DATES 2019-20 : 

Spring Term:  

Tuesday 7th January– Friday 14th February  

HALF TERM: 1 7th– 21st February  

Monday 24th February– Friday 3rd April  

Summer Term:  

Tuesday 21st April– Friday 22nd May  

HALF TERM: 25th—29th May  

Monday 1st June– Friday 17th July  

 

ATTENDANCE  

Our whole school target for attendance is 
96%,  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Green Class, Year 4                 
for the best attendance on the last week of 

term! 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

 

As you all know attendance and punctuality 
are really important and children with good       
attendance and punctuality do better at 
school.  

Children’s attendance is monitored closely 
and where we have concerns these will ini-
tially be discussed with families and then 
with the school Educational Welfare        
officer.  

Children who arrive after 9.00am will be     
recorded as late.  

Unfortunately absence for holidays cannot 
be authorised.  

Information on attendance and punctuality 
is recorded on children’s reports and is 
passed on between schools. 

We will be rewarding children and classes 
with great attendance and punctuality over 
the year.  

Can you be a HERO? 

Here 

Everyday 

Ready 

On time 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 86.79% 

Year 2 96.15% 

Year 3 96.21% 

Year 4 96.3% 

Year 4/5 89% 

Year 5 90.38% 

Year 6 92.78% 



  
Reading Raffle 

 

We will be continuing with our weekly       
reading raffle. Each child who has read    

every day and filled in their reading journal 
will have a raffle ticket entered into the 

draw. 

 

The child whose ticket is drawn will get to 
choose a book to keep. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 
 

Club letters went out yesterday.  

Clubs  will start the week beginning 20th 
January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite Notice 
 

Please can we remind all parents and carers 
that staff have a right to work  without   
being verbally abused, shouted at or spoken 
to in an aggressive manner.  If you have an    
issue that you would like to discuss, please 
come to the school office and ask to speak 
to a member of the Leadership Team.  
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Welcome Back 
 

We hope that everyone had a relaxed and 
enjoyable break. 

It was lovely to welcome the children back 
to school on Tuesday, refreshed and ready 
to start another exciting and busy term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Uniform 
Just a reminder that our school uniform     
consists of a white polo shirt and a red     
jumper. Pupils should wear grey trousers or a 
grey skirt. ALL uniform must be clearly 
marked with the child's name. All pupils should 
wear sensible black shoes. 

Book Bags: Robert Browning pupils are     
encouraged to read every night. Reading books 
are changed regularly, and every pupil needs a 
book bag to ensure their books are cared for.  

PE Kit:  Pupils must bring a change of 
clothes suitable for physical education, as 
classes are timetabled to receive 2 hours of 
PE per week (one indoor and one outdoor). A PE 
kit should consist of: 

PE black shorts or tracksuit bottoms (during 
colder conditions) 

T-shirt– white (full length) 

Trainers 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


